
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/28/2017 12:15:39 PM
Subject: Re: Events for 7/3-7/5

​He'll spend the night of the 3rd at Adesso, and he's getting two rooms in Mount Pleasant for the 4th. I'll send 
along that information when he does it.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 11:52 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Events for 7/3-7/5 
 
Brandon mentioned that the Lt. Governor would be staying overnight for one or both of these events…do you have 
any additional information on this?
 

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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